
Hospital Visitation Procedures 

Dear [Parishioner's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to supporting our church 

family during difficult times, we have established a set of procedures for hospital visitations. 

Visitation Request 

If you or a loved one is hospitalized, please contact the church office at [Church Phone Number] 

or email [Church Email Address]. Our visitation team will reach out to provide support. 

Health and Safety Guidelines 

For the safety of our parishioners and hospital staff, we adhere to the following guidelines: 

• All visitors must wear masks. 

• Only a limited number of visitors are allowed per patient. 

• We request that you notify us of any specific restrictions the hospital may have. 

Visitation Schedule 

Visits can be arranged on [Days and Times Available]. Please let us know your preferred time, 

and we will do our best to accommodate your request. 

Prayer Support 

We also invite you to share your prayer requests with us. Our prayer team is dedicated to 

upholding you and your family in prayer during this time. 

Thank you for allowing us to care for you. We look forward to serving you and ensuring that you 

feel supported by our church community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Church Name] 

[Church Contact Information] 


